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REVISED PRESS RELEASE 

KENDALL COUNTY COURTHOUSE CLOSED  

WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 30
TH

 ALL DAY AND  

THURSDAY JANUARY 31
ST

 ALL DAY 

DUE TO EXTREME COLD. 

Chief Judge Robert Pilmer, after consulting with other elected officials, has 

determined that it is in the best interests of the courthouse employees, their 

families, and the citizens of Kendall County to close the Kendall County 

Courthouse all day on Wednesday, January 30
th

, and the Courthouse will reopen on 

Friday, February 1, 2019 at 8:00 am. 

Those persons who have matters scheduled for times when the Courthouse will be 

closed will have their matters rescheduled for a later date (usually about 30 days) 

and copies of court orders with the new court date will be mailed to them at the 

address which the Clerk has on file.  However, everyone is reminded that they are 

responsible for knowing future court dates, so if you don’t receive a copy of a 

court order, you should contact the Circuit Clerk’s office at 630-553-4183 to 

confirm the next court date. 


